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PUBLIC 

June 30, 2023 
To, 
The Manager, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited (‘NSE’), 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai - 400 051 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window under Securities Exchange Board of India (Prohibition 
of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 (SEBI PIT Regulation). 
 
Ref: Our letter dated June 22, 2023. 

 
The Company vide its intimation letter dated June 22, 2023, informed about the closure of Trading 
Window with effect from June 22, 2023, till the expiry of 48 hours after the proposed consideration (inter 
alia) of allotment of Non-Convertible Debentures. 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of SEBI PIT Regulations and the Company’s Code of Conduct for Prevention of 
Insider Trading, we would like to further inform that the period for closure of Trading Window for trading 
in securities of the Company for the Promoter(s), Member(s) of the Promoter Group, Directors, 
Designated Persons, Auditors and their immediate relatives, and Connected Persons has been extended 
till the expiry of 48 hours after the declaration of unaudited financial results of the Company for the 
quarter ended June 30, 2023, and the Trading Window shall re-open thereafter. 
 
The date of the Board Meeting for declaration of unaudited financial results of the Company for the 
quarter ended June 30, 2023, will be intimated in due course. 
 
We request you to kindly take the above on record.  
 
Thanking you, 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
For Toyota Financial Services India Limited 
 
 
 
Nithya Prabhu R  
Company Secretary  
ICSI Membership No: F9087 
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